







Dear friends of Classic Bike Adventure,

Like so often in life, we're standing at a crossroads and it's time to make a decision: Do we take a left or a right? Do we carry on straight or head back the way we came? Do we follow the gravelly track down to the shores of the Indian Ocean – or take the winding mountain road to the highest peaks of the Himalayas?

We've reached a point where things can't go on as before. We suddenly find ourselves in a time without travel and adventures in the saddle, and we hope that it will pass just as quickly as it came. But that's out of our hands now.

Life today is almost as exciting as an unforgettable Classic Bike Adventure tour – full of surprises and unforeseen obstacles.

But one thing is certain: we'll grow with the challenges, and it will never get boring.

Since we founded our company in 1989, we've mastered every crisis that life has thrown at us, and there have been quite a few: the plague in India, the Kargil War between India and Pakistan, the catastrophic floods in Ladakh and the earthquake in Nepal.

We're taking a break – admittedly not completely voluntarily – and putting in the time to work on our bikes in our workshop in Kullu Valley and on our tour projects in our home offices.

We're very optimistic that our Himalayan tours can take place as planned after the 15th of July, despite current border closures and travel warnings. We'll keep you informed, of course, and get back to you with a concrete assessment of the situation by the 1st of May at the latest.

As always, we're available to answer your questions: info@classic-bike-india.de

We will all make it through this crisis – with patience, helpfulness and solidarity. With good friends, neighbors and family.

And with that in mind, stay healthy and ride on.

Your Classic Bike Adventure Team





These photos were all taken on our most recent Goa to Kerala South India tour, which we wrapped up successfully last weekend in Cochin. All of the participants and crew have since made it home safely and in good health. Thanks to Road Captain Willy for the great shots.







